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Thursday 29th June 2023 

 

Year 6 End of Year Performance 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware, the year 6 end of year performance of Peter Pan is fast approaching. It will take 

place on Wednesday 12th July at 5pm. 

 

The children have been practicing hard: learning the lines for their character, the lyrics of all the 

songs, making the props and painting the scenery for their last ever performance at Bonneville 

primary. 

  

Even though the children have been working tirelessly, some pupils have informed us that they will 

not be able to perform at 5pm on the given day. 

 

So that we can make the necessary adjustments due to absences, can you please inform us by 

Wednesday 5th July via Scopay whether you and your child will be attending (also state how 

many of your friends and /or loved ones will also be attending). 

 

Please can I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support over the year. 

 

We hope to see you all there. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ms. Kirk 

UKS2 Assistant head 
 
 


